
 

 

Vacancies on the UK Space Exploration Advisory Committee 

  
The UK Space Agency is seeking two new members to join its Space Exploration 
Advisory Committee. The Committee is responsible for advising the Agency on 
matters relating to robotic and human space exploration programmes and meets 
four times a year. The next meeting is scheduled for February 2015. 
 
The Committee’s remit includes advising on UK participation in European exploration 
programmes (including Mars exploration and the International Space Station) and 
national level activities in support of these programmes. 
  
Nominations are welcomed for representatives with expertise in planetary science 
and exploration. 
 
Please submit nominations to Timothy Hudson, UK Space Agency, Polaris House, 
North Star Avenue, Swindon SN2 1SZ or by email to: 
 
tim.hudson@ukspaceagency.bis.gsi.gov.uk. 
  
Closing date for nominations is 20/01/2015. 
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